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Republic of the Philippines
DBepartment of Education

National Capital Region
Schools Division Office — Muntinlupa City

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

0CT 02 2024

MEMORANDUM

No.282, s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 261, S. 2024
TITLED “DIVISION TRAINING OF SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL TEACHERS”

To:  Chief Education Supervisor, CID
OIC-Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 261, s. 2024 titled
“Division Training of Senior High School Teachers”, the training is
rescheduled on October 12 (Batch 1) and October 26 (Batch 2) 2024.

2. All other provisions in the previous Memorandum remain the same.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VIO, . GONZALES
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: As stated

Reference: As stated
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